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JAMES B. LOWERY 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

JBL LAW, LLC 

3406 WHITNEY COURT 

COLUMBIA, MISSOURI 65203 
 

(573) 476-0050 
lowery@jbllawllc.com 

 
       

July 25, 2022 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, 
Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  
 
Re:  Tariff JE-2022-0274, File No. EE-2022-0329 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff:  
 

On behalf of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri, this letter confirms that 
Ameren Missouri has extended the effective date Mo.P.S.C. Schedule No. 6, 1st Revised Sheet 
Nos. 146 – through 150, originally submitted on June 9, 2022, by an additional 30 days to 
September 8, 2022. This letter is submitted in File No. EE-2022-0329 to confirm the tariff date 
extension.  

 
It is my understanding that the Commission will also extend the waiver of Mo.P.S.C. 

Schedule No. 6, Original Sheet Nos. 146 through 150, through September 8, 2022.   
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any further actions by the 
Company to extend the effective date. Thank you. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ James B. Lowery 
 
      James B. Lowery 
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